Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Michael Port
Sent: 19 February 2022 11:03

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/3225/P

As from 26 Brookfield Park
NWS5 1ER

19 Feb.2021
Planning application 2021/3225/P

As a long-time resident near the Heath, T write to object in the strongest terms to the disgraceful
proposal to erect six tower blocks from 11 to 19 storeys high site on the south side of Gordon House
Road, so closely adjacent to Parliament Hill Fields and the entrance to Hampstead Heath.

Itis now generally agreed that high-rise housing has no advantage at all over low-rise housing. T o
build high tower blocks in such close proximity tp the Heath is against all the planning ccommitments

regarding the preservation of the fringes of the Heath.

It is also a foolish proposal to introdyuce a large additional population at a point where public
services such as education anf transport amd medical servicea are already overborne.

This application must be rejected.

Dr MLH. Port



